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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 
BY DEPUTY J.A.N. LE FONDRE OF ST. LAWRENCE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 4th MARCH 2014 
 
 

Question 
 
Could the Chief Minister provide an update on a likely date for the publication of the Dame Heather Steel 
review? 
 
 
 
Answer 
 
The position has not changed since I made my statement to the States Assembly in January.  I continue to 
expect that the Bishop of Winchester will honour the commitment made in the terms of reference of the 
investigation by Dame Heather Steel that, upon receipt of the final report, the Bishop of Winchester will 
supply a copy to the Bailiff, the Dean and the Ministry of Justice.  Lambeth Palace confirmed in January 
that the reports being conducted by Dame Heather Steel and Bishop Gladwin will be completed in due 
course.  I hope that the Steel report will be completed as soon as possible in order that our community can 
be strengthened through reconciliation and healing based upon integrity and transparency. 
 
 
 
 


